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Parent Orientation Programme was organised by the management 

of St. Xavier School, Bathinda for the Parents of LKG (session 

2022-23). 

The Director of Education, Rev Fr Dominick Falcao, Manager Rev 

Fr Christopher Michael, Principal Rev Fr Cidloy Furtado, Parish 



Priest Rev Fr Vinod Ba, Assistant Parish Priest Rev Fr Joseph 

D’Souza, Public Relation Officer, Barnala Ms Megha Mann, 

Occupational Therapist Ms Cheena Jain and many dignitaries 

graced the occasion.  

The main objective of the programme was to foster positive 

connection among all the stake holders to improve academic 

achievements, social competencies and emotional well-being of the 

students. 

The chief guest Ms Megha Mann said that, St. Xavier's is an 

institution that has shaped lives of the children with love and care. 

The Principal, Rev. Father Cidloy Furtado shared his vision with 

the parents to make the children thinkers, learners, dreamers and 

not just rote learners. He said that the parents, the teachers and 

the school need to work as a team for the betterment of the 

children. 

In order to celebrate education a docket and a box containing 

material to aid the teaching learning process was gifted to the 

parents. Brochures emphasising on the importance of Reading and 

LEAP Day were also distributed to the parents. 

The programme ended with an interaction session with the 

teachers. 

Overall the programme was fruitful and a good learning experience 

for all. 

Feedback: The parents felt that this programme helped them to 

know more about the school. There were opportunities to ask 

questions and talk which made the   programme very informative. 

This event will aid in the children’s overall development and keep 

the parents in sync with their child’s performance and other 

activities in the school. The parents thanked the management for 

organising this event. 







 



  

 


